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October 30, 2020

Mr. Crandall Bates

Balfour Beatty Infrastructure, Inc.

5050 Business Center Drive, Suite 250
Fairfield, CA 94534 -

Subject: Rinconada Water Treatment Plant Reliability Improvement Project
Contract No. C0601, Project No. 93294057
Project Completion

Dear Mr. Bates:

Valley Water is in receipt of Balfour Beatty Infrastructure, Inc.’s project completion certification dated
October 30, 2020. All work has been completed as attested to by the Cordoba Corporation and Valley
Water staff and all documents required for contract closeout per Section 21 Contract Closeout, have
been received by Valley Water from the Contractor.

This serves as the Project Completion letter per Article 21.01.05 Project Completion and Final

Inspection. In accordance with Article 21.01.06 Acceptance of the Work, | will recommend that the
Valley Water Board of Directors formally accept the work of this contract.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please feel free to contact me at 408-
630-3074 or e-mail at earyee @valleywater.org.

Sincerely,

AN\

g:'mmanuel Aryee, P.E.

Interim Assistant Officer

Dam Safety & Capital Delivery Division

cc: E. Aryee, M. Mendez, M. Salib, Contract File
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